
From: Dean Andy (Licensing)  

Sent: 19 June 2018 10:37 
To: Licence All; Environmental Health; Child Protection; 'centralhubfiresafety@rbfrs.co.uk'; Lisa 

McNally; Development Control; Trading Standards; 'alcohol@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk' 
Cc: William Cowie 

Subject: Sandhurst Tandoori, High street, Sandhurst - Premises Licence application - OBJECTION 

Dear all, 

With regard to the application by William Cowie on behalf of Sandhurst Tandoori, 
High Street, Sandhurst for a new premises licence after the revocation at the HO ICE 
Review hearing, we Thames Valley Police are Objecting under the Objective of 
Prevention of Crime & Disorder.  
Please find attached our report in relation to this objection. 

Kind regards 

Andy  
Andy Dean C2915 – Licensing Officer (Wycombe, Wokingham & Bracknell): Address – Police Station, 
Queen Victoria Road, High Wycombe, Bucks HP11 1BE : Telephone (Int) 312 6077,  (Ext) 01865 
309275. 
NOT RESTRICTED 
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